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Kimberly Powell, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Street « P.O, Box 999, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999 Telephone: (321) 637-2001
Fax: (321) 264-6972
Kimberly.Powell @ brevardclerk.us

February 23, 2021

MEMORANDUM
TO:  Frank Abbate, County Manager
RE: Item L.6., Small Business Reimbursement with CARES Funds Allocated to District 4

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on January 12, 2021, granted approval
of up to an additional $20,000 for small businesses that have shown equivalent loss of revenue
from March to June 2020, and requested additional funds by the deadline date of December 18,
2020 at 5:00 p.m. within Districts 1, 3, 4, and 5 to be paid for out of the $5,000,000 of CARES
funds allocated to District 4; and authorized you to sign any necessary documents related to this.

Your continued cooperation is always appreciated.
Sincerely,
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